
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 12/19/2016 3:03:40 PM
Subject: Warming Centres Open again this evening

Greetings Mayor and Council
We are going to open the warming shelters again this evening at the three city locations.
We are working with BC Housing for additional winter shelters, which we feel are needed given the extreme winter 
we’ve been having and the large numbers of people that remain unsheltered. BC Housing has agreed and we’re 
working out where we can land them. I’ll keep you posted as this evolves.
Best
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca
mailto:Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

